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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO260_Plaza_Car_Wash
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 6/28/2011 11:07 AM
End: Tue 6/28/2011 11:07 AM
Duration: 0 hours

June 23, 2011 
Received VM from Murray Stevens @ 3:23pm; RP for site.  What are we going to do with site?  Sold it a number of years 
ago.  Hard pan trapped contamination and can’t get through, is going nowhere.  Have asked for conditional closure so if 
gets worse we can reopen it. 
 
June 28, 2011 
Returned call; apologized for delay, my message notes got overlooked. 
 
Promised to raise review of site, probably six sites ahead of, but hoping to do so before end of summer.  I’m on vacation 
for a couple weeks, so will be slowed down by that.  We both note the USTCF says to do work and are in support of 
ACEH, so I suspect my review would be similar to that as well as Jerry Wickham’s reviews.  He’s very concerned about 
putting two businesses out of business.  I note concentrations are dropping yet remain pretty elevated, but do not know or 
understand the situation.  Both express intent of keeping in touch.  Thanks. 


